
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

Curt Christensen requested the following records:  

“How much is District 304 receiving from the state under the new education funding bill? 

What are enrollment numbers for the last 5 years?” 

This FOIA request was received Nov. 7, 2017 and responded to on Nov. 14, 2017. It took 2 

District employee a total of 1 hour 30 minutes ($53.62) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


